
I am a volunteer firefighter and also sit as one of their representatives on the Oregon Volunteer 
Firefighters Association’s board.  I can see a great benefit to the volunteer fire service as the board will 
be able to provide better training and scholarships to our members and the fire service of Oregon. 
 
Kirt Hickey 
1st Vice President  
Oregon Volunteer Firefighters Association  

 


